
St. Nicholas
Primary School
Carrickfergus

Mr Austin, Sta� and Pupils of
St. Nicholas’ Primary School,

proudly invite you to visit and experience 
the unique family atmosphere of  

St. Nicholas’ Primary School.

OPEN DAY
For prospective P1 Parents starting in 2019

Tuesday 4th December at 1:30pm

We very much look forward to meeting you!

Come along and view our state-of-the-art facilities 
and sample daily school life

Please feel free to arrange an alternative appointment with Mr 
Austin if this date does not suit

Email: info@stnicholasps.carrickfergus.ni.schTel: 02893351149


